You're Invited to Our Garage Sale!

Dear Family and Friends,

We are excited to announce that we are having a garage sale!
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023

Time: 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Location: 123 Main Street, Anytown, USA

Come join us for a day of fun, great bargains, and the chance to find some hidden treasures!
We'll have everything from clothing, furniture, toys, and much more!

Don't forget to bring your friends and spread the word!
Hope to see you there!
Best,

The Smith Family



